




From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Kelsey, Lisa; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Residents against Rezoning of 1065 Paramount Drive to High Density
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 8:44:31 AM
Attachments: Jan30,24.pdf
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Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant II to the City Clerk
 

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca
 

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all
sharing this territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.
 
 

From: Domenica  
Sent: January 31, 2024 6:23 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Residents against Rezoning of 1065 Paramount Drive to High Density
 

Just a bit of visual as to the proximity of crane to school
property(kindergarten play ground)Do we want our children playing under this or walking to the
park with the crane hanging over the walkway. Please give this some serious thought before putting
your stamp of approval on the project. Cranes would not be needed if 8 story building was
eliminated from project.
 
Sent from  for Windows
 




